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FROM: Department/Agency Leadership 
TO: All Employees 
CONTENT:  Post-campaign thank you
DATE TO SEND: One week after campaign close / Or closer to Ceremony 
SUBJECT: Thank you for choosing to Show Some Love in 2020!

 
Dear colleagues: 
 
The 2020 Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) has officially come to an end, and we are so excited to reveal our final giving results and achievements with everyone!

To celebrate the success of the 2020 CFC and announce our final results, we are hosting a campaign finale event on [INSERT EVENT DETAILS.] We look forward to celebrating with all of you!

This year’s success is a testament to the generosity each of you has shown. Thank you for choosing to Show Some Love and Be the Face of Change. Your pledges will make a difference for those in need in the weeks, months, and years to come. Whether you supported causes like youth development, military families, refugees, or disaster relief – CFC charities are ever grateful for your gifts. 

Finally, I want to add my sincere thanks to this year’s campaign workers who coordinated a fun and engaging 2020 CFC. Your hard work and dedication to improving our world speaks volumes and will ensure that the thousands of participating charities are able to fulfill their missions.

I look forward to celebrating all that we have accomplished together on [FINALE EVENT DATE].
 
Best wishes, 
 
[Department/Agency Leadership or Campaign Manager] 
[Title] 
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